
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

BCAR AT GARRISON DAY 

Garrison Day is known for its artisans, crafts, 

food, and entertainment but what about home 

ownership? The Beaver County Association of 

REALTORS® spent Saturday, June 10th 

interacting with the public about home 

ownership, the benefits of employing a     

REALTOR®, and the charitable work they do to     

support our community.  
 
 

 

To make things fun a balloon artist created balloon art and candy was on hand for 

all ages.  “It’s our responsibility as REALTORS® to improve the communities where 

we sell homes” commented BCAR President, Bob Williams. “Taking the time to 

explain why it is far better to work with a REALTOR® than to go it alone is what we 

were trying to accomplish.” REALTORS® from different Real Estate Agencies 

throughout the county were in attendance to hand out information regarding 

home ownership.  
  

“Garrison Day is a wonderful community event that brings us together” remarked 

Past-President, Bev Pietrandrea. “We help people find homes and become a part 

of a community. Putting a smile on a kid’s face by handing out balloons is a small 

way to highlight the importance of how we serve our clients.” 
  

The Beaver County Association of REALTORS® provides educational opportunities 

to all the members they serve to   promote a positive image within the 

community and to preserve the right to own, use and transfer real property. 

  

 


